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In reviewing the file following the hearing today, we noted an error in the bottom hole location
description for the proposed Lakewood Fed Com No. 8H well.  The attached Amended Checklist
corrects the proposed bottom hole location from 3110 feet from the West line to 2168 from the
East line for this W/2 E/2 spacing unit.  I have also corrected some of the record references to reflect
that this spacing unit has already been pooled and that the Applicant is simply seeking to add an
additional well to the spacing unit approved under Order R-20411. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and please contact me if you have any questions.

Michael H. Feldewert
Partner, Holland & Hart LLP
110 N Guadalupe St, Suite A, Santa Fe, NM 87501
T 505.988.4421
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